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I strongly oppose HB3166. This proposal is a rebuke of the will of Oregon voters, who 

rejected such a measure on the last statewide ballot. If adopted, would most likely 

disenfranchise a significant segment of our citizenry. I wholeheartedly call for the 

restoration of in-person voting, on election day, with proof of ID/citizenship, and party-

sponsored primary elections. 

Thank you. 


